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Dear City of Burnaby,
 
I would like to object to the rezoning of the property listed above. The city is already too
overpopulated with mega high rises. This neighbourhood should remain the way it is.
Neighborhoods like Brentwood and Metrotown are highly obstructive to the views due to the
mega high rises. Please don't obstruct the mountain views and the nature of what Vancouver
has to offer. The Telus building (the boot) is a long-time structure since I was a young child and
my father worked there for 40+ years. It's a memory and also a significance to my childhood.
Please reconsider another location for your upcoming project. 
 
Thank You.
 
Kalvin Kong
1114-5665 Boundary Road
Vancouver, BC
V5R 0E4
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